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Our recitals will be held the
weekend of May 16th-18th at
LCHS Auditorium. Details have
been sent to your email.

We are collecting items for
Backpack Pals! They are in need of
16 oz cans of ravioli, spaghetti and
meatballs, and individual fruit
cups and apple sauce as well as
Individual Snacks like  granola
bars. Plese make sure they are
non perishable items!

Reminders Service Project

6th - 12th grade combo only!

March 2nd: 2-4pm

March 9th: 2-4pm

March 23rd: 2-4pm

March 30th: 2-4pm

Recital Fees were due March 1.
If you have not made your
payment, please do so at the
dront desk ASAP. $35 for first
student, $25 for second
student, and $80 max per
family.

Recital Fee

The last day to pre-order a
recital T-shirt is Thursday,
March 6th. These can be paid
for at the time of order or pick
up.

Recital T-Shirts

If your child has an A/B Report
Card please turn it in to us
through hard copy or email so
that they can be recognized as
a TPDA Honorable Dancer in
our Recital Program.  

Report Cards

Recital Info

Opening # Rehearsal

March 2025

.


